
WELCOME!

We are so glad you joined us today! If you are new or 
have recently started attending, our Welcome Team would like to 
meet you! We invite you to stop by the Welcome Desk in the foyer 
to pick up helpful info about WBC and find ways to get connected. 
Our prayer is that you experience His grace as you worship with us today.
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Key Words from 
the Life of David

 
I wait for the LORD, my soul  
waits, and in his word I hope. 

 Psalm 130:5



TODAY august 13

SERMON  Key Words From The Life Of David: Wait.  This summer we have been 
building our biblical vocabulary by looking at key words from the life of King David. Our 
last three sermons in the series wrap up with three words of application: Worship, Wait, 
Witness. Last week Pastor Joel (our worship pastor) taught the first of the set. This week 
we move on with Pastor Larry to the second in the set: Wait.

Today’s worship team: Joel Stamoolis, Kim Hopkins, Alyssa Foss, Willy Shelton, Josh Heffner, 
Brian Beaudry, Jason Collins, Herb Dunham, Tanya Galloway, Igor Galloway, Mickey Varnado, 
Phil Evans
 
Today’s Psalm:  Psalm 117

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR HIGHLIGHTS

Thursday, August 17 
9:30-11:00am	 Hilltop Prayer Group	 Rm.203

Wednesday, August 16 
10:00-2:00pm	 Quilting/Craft Time - Contact Ruth Sanford 745-7884	 Rm.B03 

For more details and a complete schedule of our  church 
events, ministry activities, Bible studies, and  more  visit our 
Event Calendar on our  website at www.WasillaBible.org. 

GO
O N L I N E

Sunday School for infants through 4 year olds/Turtles  is downstairs during both 1st and 
2nd service.

9:30am 	 1st Service 
11:15am	 2nd Service 
12:45pm	S tarting Point	 CoffeeHouse 
6:30pm	 Young Adults - Contact Josh Foss 519-2201	 Foss Home



MINISTRY NEWS

extended ministries

WBC has Extended Ministries partners in many places 
around the world. We highlight them here each week and 

seek to pray for them and their specific needs. Today, I would like 
to ask you to pray for the team at our church who discusses and 
makes decisions as to how we as a church can/should interact 
with and support our Extended Ministries partners. Our desire 
is to support them in three main ways. First, is to keep them in 

prayer before our Lord. You can get connected to many of our partners via the internet 
or newsletters. Second, is to support them financially. Third, is to engage with them in 
support projects as the Lord directs. Thank you for praying. 

KIDS’ SERMON DRAWINGS:  
Our winners for last week are: 4-7 

years Sydney Weaver, 8-11 years Gabor 
Lloyd, and 12+ years Lauryn Worley. 
Please pick up your prize at the Welcome 
Desk. Congratulations, Gabor! Yours will 
be hung in the foyer. Great job, everyone. 
Keep them coming!

High schoolers: Youth group 
begins Wednesday, August 23rd, 

7:00-8:30pm in room B03! Pizza 
provided! See you there!

The Women’s Discipleship 
Team is planning a GATHERING 

on August 25th, 7:00-9:00pm. This will 
be a time for the team to share the plan 
for the year and to introduce the women 
who will be leading us through it. Note: 
there will not be a meal or childcare.

PRIMETIMER’S ANNUAL PICNIC/
POTLUCK:  Our annual picnic will 

be on August 20th at 1:00pm at the 
Bouwkamp home. Bring a dish to share. 
For information, call Mel at 376-7719.

Middle schoolers:  Youth 
group begins Wednesday, August 

23rd, 7:00-8:30pm in the Auditorium. 
See you there!

Primetimers potluck/
game night will be in the 

CoffeeHouse on September 8th at 
6:00pm. Please bring a dish to share 
and your favorite game. Call Mel 
Bouwkamp at 376-7719 with questions.

Children’s Ministry 
Training: Training for the new 

school year is on September 7th. Pizza 
will be served 6:00-6:30pm, training 
will begin at 6:30pm.  This is required 
for all volunteers in Children’s Ministry.



IN WBC FAMILY LIFE...

Welcome To Wasilla Bible Church. If you would like to be contacted by a pastor, 
please fill out this form, tear it off, and drop it in the offering basket.

Name: __________________________________________	 Date: ____________________

Phone: _________________________     E-Mail: __________________________________

Request: 
[  ]	 I would like more info about WBC (getting connected or becoming a member). 
[  ]	 I would like to receive a Realm invite (please include your email address for invite). 

Please tear off and drop in the offering basket or at the Welcome Desk in the foyer.

For a complete listing of our Family Life announcements, join us on The City.

Thomas doak enjoying the last 
days of summer by taking an exciting 

skydiving trip. 
Back to school:  It is that 

time of year again. Today we will 
be praying for all of our educators, 
school employees, students, and their 
families as they make the transition to 
a new school year. 

Join Us Today:  If you would like to join WBC’s common 
communication tool, Realm,  fill out the information below or go 
online to wasillabible.org.  For more information or help check in 
at our Welcome Desk in the foyer.

Got
Questions?


